
Conference for Mercy Higher Education: Mission Officers – Best Practices 

 

 

Title:  

 

Mission Orientation 

 

Summary: 

 

New employees will attend a Mission Orientation conducted by the Vice President for Mission 

Integration. New employees will learn about Misericordia University’s history, Catherine 

McAuley, the Religious Sisters of Mercy and their Critical Concerns, and the Conference for 

Mercy Higher Education and its role. 

 

Goals:   

 

The goal of the Mission Orientation is for new employees to learn and embrace the values of 

Misericordia University and its past. 

 

Description:  

 

As part of the new employee orientation, new employees attend an hour-long Mission 

Orientation conducted by the Vice President for Mission Integration. Employees receive a packet 

of resources and learn about Misericordia University’s history, Catherine McAuley, the 

Religious Sisters of Mercy, and CMHE. Mission Orientations are held as needed and in small 

group settings. 

 

Successes:  

 

New employees embrace the values of Misericordia University, Catherine McAuley, the 

Religious Sisters of Mercy and CMHE.  

 

Contact:   

 

Jean Messaros, RSM 

Misericordia University 

srjean@misericordia.edu 

570-674-6320 

 

mailto:srjean@misericordia.edu

